
December 18 , 19 74 

Mr. Hacheck Chobanian 
560 Scarlet Drive 
Brookfield, Mass. 53005 

Dear Mr. Chobanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewar ship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $10 for that purpose. 

Our re eipt #19742 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


